
Subject: OC Resident Formal objection to all OCAC responses

From: John Raizor <raizor2004@gmail.com>

Date: 8/5/23, 18:28

To: response@ocgov.com

CC: John Raizor <raizor2004@gmail.com>, info@secondchancepetadoptions.org

Attention: This email originated from outside the County of Orange. Use caution when 

opening attachments or links. 

Good Afternoon,

My name is John Raizor and I am a resident within Orange County California. I wish to express a 

complete objection to OC Animal Care’s responses to the findings of the Grand Jury.

As someone who has assisted with fostering of kittens and worked with several animal rescues in 

OC I can say with confidence that OCAC responses and actions since 2020 have been both 

detrimental and destructive for the county with a blatant disregard to animal welfare.

While the staff of the clinic are trying to help their hands are tied with the managements 

complete disregard for industry standards or animal wellbeing.

Immediate action needs to be taken to right these wrongs. The people are speaking and asking for 

OCAC to right their wrongs but they will not listen.

Lastly, transparency into funds allocations and what corporate alliances are in place need to 

immediately disclosed. As someone who has fostered FOR OCAC I can speak to the fact that I have 

had to use my personal funds for items like litter, food, and supplies as the location has never 

provided enough for their fosters.

Please help us by enforcing the tax payers wishes and changing there ways.

Thank you in advance for your time and attention.

John Raizor

Anaheim/Irvine Resident 
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